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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

Members of the University community are enjoined to note this message from the Office of the 

Accountant General of the Federation: 

 

"The Office of the Accountant General of the Federation (IPPIS Department) wishes to 

disassociate itself and notify all concerned that the error of double credit of March 2024 salaries 

recently witnessed by workers who have their salary accounts with United Bank for Africa (UBA) 

plc did not emanate from the office. Our investigations revealed that the error was purely that of 

the bank - UBA plc. While we await a full report from the Bank, management urges affected staff 

to cooperate with the Bank in its recovery efforts. 

 

Signed: Management" 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 
 


